
From: Gupta, Aloke
Sent: 5/14/2012 9:41:48 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Protest against PG&E 5/14/2012

Thanks for the tip. Actually, it turns out that I had to drive today. So I am thinking of driving over. Isn't 
there a different entrance for the underground garage and would I be able to get a visitor parking spot 
around that time?

Aioke Gupta
California Public Utilities Commission
o: 415.703.5239
e: aloke.qupta@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Sun 5/13/2012 11:04 PM 
To: Gupta, Aloke
Subject: FW: Protest against PG&E 5/14/2012

Aloke,

Our meeting will be in 77 Beale at 4:00. Please note that there may be a protest at PG&E tomorrow. I 
will contact you tomorrow if there are issues with the 77 Beale entrance.

Thanks,
Meredith
415-828-5765

From: Redacted
Sent: Saturday, May 12, 2012 3:48 PM
To: All GO Mail Recipients; All One Market 4th Floor; All One Market 24th Floor; All One Market 23rd

q.. Redacted
Subject: Protest against PG&E 5/14/2012

Hello everyone,
Corporate Security has received information that a protest may occur sometime 
Monday, May 14, 2012, at the General Office complex. The protesters are scheduled 
to be at the 77 Beale Street entrance location but may be at the 245 Market Street 
entrances. Corporate Security will work with local law enforcement, our security 
personnel, and building management to allow access to PG&E employees and those 
doing business with our company.
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The blue barricades will be placed across the atrium at 77 Beale Street with each end
left open for access. Security personnel will be posted at each opening to screen
employees and those doing business with PG&E. All employees should be prepared
to show their identification to enter the atrium or buildings. If it becomes necessary,
we will close a building entrance and vou will be directed the alternate entrance. Any

Redacted or Mike Peterson of Corporate Security.questions should be directed to

Please DO NOT attempt to engage the protestors in conversation and/or debate their 
issues.

Thanks and have a safe day, 
Redacted

Manager - Asset and Executive Protection
Corporate Security
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
245 Market Street, N16A
San Francisco, CA 94105-1814________

Redacted
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